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February 13, 1981

Director of Nuclear Material
Safety and Safeguards

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

This letter is to notify you of transfer of two radioactive
isotope gauges.

(A). Original device removed and returned to Accuray Corp.,
Columbus, OH on November 2, 1980.

Source
Serial No. Isotope Quantity Device Model

K-4351-X Kr-85 500 mci U-7

(B). Replacement device received and installed November 2, 1980.

Source
Serial No. Isotope Quantity Device Model

K-4380-X Kr-85 500 mci U-7

Following factory inspection of the original device, it is
being returned to this facility to be reinstalled on February 14, 1981.
After its reinstallation and return of the replacement device,
I will send you a follow-up notification of transfer.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
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Sincerely,
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Randy R. Havener
Plant Chemist .'-
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cc: Department of Public Health, Springfield, IL
,

Radiological Operations Dept., Accuray Corporation ,

Mr. Thomas J. McAlpine, Georgia-Pacific, Taylorville, IL
'

Mr. Donald Scheu, Accuray Corporation, Taylorville, IL
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